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Dear Parents / Carers 

| would like to take this opportunity to introduce myself and the SEN team working at Brompton Academy, including the Eliot 

Centre. 

Within our SEN team, we embody our Academy aim to “Transform Lives Through Learning”, our aim is to support all our young 

people and families to ensure the best possible support is always provided. 

The SEN team in the academy comprises myself as SENCO and two assistant SENCOs: Mrs May and Miss Rose. Both Mrs May 

and Miss Rose have experience in a range of SEN settings including specialist provision, mainstream and the independent sector 

in Kent and Medway. The team is supported by our Speech and Language Therapists, Mrs Howard, and Mrs Harvey, who work 

closely with many of our students. 

As a team, we recognise that communication between home and school is key to ensuring we provide the best for the young 

people in our care. Therefore, | am writing to highlight communication methods which will allow you to contact us directly. 

SEN Single Point of Access (SPA) 

Any communication with the SEN department should in the first instance be via e-mail to 

senba@universityofkentacademiestrust.org.uk This mailbox is monitored by the SEN team so please be assured communication 

is coming directly to us and we will endeavour to reply within 24 hrs. 

Parents Evenings 

As you will be aware Brompton Academy have returned to face-to-face parents’ evenings for 2023-2024. On each of these 

evenings, there will also be a member of the SEN team available throughout the evening should you wish to discuss any 

concerns you may have. Appointments are not necessary on these evenings please drop by and speak to us. 
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SEN Clinics 

New for 2024, Brompton Academy have been holding a termly SEN clinic (dates listed below for the remainder of this academic 

year). These clinics are an opportunity to meet one of the SEN team in a 30-minute window to discuss any concerns or worries 

you might have or to share information. The appointments will be bookable in advance allowing us to also gather some 

information from classroom teachers in advance of the clinic meeting. 

Dates of clinics 

18" April 

gth May 

13" June 

How to book clinics 

Appointments for our SEN Clinics will open 3 weeks before each event and close at midday on the Friday before the clinic. 

All appointments are to be booked online through SchoolCloud, instructions on how to do this are below. Appointments for 

these clinics are limited therefore booking early is advisable. 

To access School Cloud, you will need to visit https://bromptonacademy.schoolcloud.co.uk/ to complete your details and 

student details sections, along with booking appointments. The School Cloud system is accessible on any internet enabled 

electronic device, including mobile phones. Once completed, this will authenticate your account via the Academy system. 

Please be aware that when logging in to School Cloud, your details must match the Academy's details, including your name. 

Please do not use shortened versions of names as the system will not allow you access. Also, if you have more than one child at 

the Academy, you will need to create a separate account for each child. 

If you would like any support logging into the system or booking appointments, please email: 

schoolcloudsupport@universityofkentacademiestrust.org.uk. 

Please be aware that appointments are now available for our next SEN clinic on the 18" of April 2024. 

Yours Sincerely 

Ms. Nasillo 

SENCO


